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PLEASE do not consider PIR a green space for housing the homeless/house less people! PIR was
designed for racing and drivers training of all types of 2-wheel and 4-wheel vehicles NOT
permanent camping. The city would lose revenue from current and any future events and incur
expenses in the form of additional maintenance and repairs.
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